
Dear AP Chemistry Student,

I’m excited that you are thinking about taking AP Chemistry in the 2022-2023 school year with me. This

is a hard class that requires dedication, a fair amount of work and a love for chemistry.

AP Chemistry is meant to be a second-year course....that is, there is a lot of new material to cover and

very little time to go over topics we studied in Honors Chemistry or Chemistry I. However, because

Chemistry is comprehensive, we can’t forget about all the concepts learned in the last school year. To that

end, I’ve put together this review and problems packet for you to complete during the summer. Don’t try

to do it all at once – but practicing a little at a time every couple days will help to flex those brain muscles

over the summer. You may use a periodic table and calculator. If you need, you can also refer to your

notes from last year or use other resources you find to help you solve these problems.

During the first week of class, I will evaluate your completion of this packet and the first assessment in

AP Chemistry will follow shortly thereafter. If you make an effort to review this material, it will really set

you up for success in the first unit.

In that spirit, enjoy your summer and I look forward to a new year of AP Chemistry with you.

Cheers,

Mrs. Zeller


